
 

 

8th May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian of year 12 students, 
  
This year EMS will be running a university trip to the University of Oxford as follows: 
 

• We will travel by return coach from South Street Exeter to the University of Oxford 
open day on Wednesday 2nd July.  

• The cost of the trip will be £45 per student. 

• We will be leaving Exeter at 06:30 and expect to return around 20:30. 
 
At the university there is a full day of tours, talks, and an opportunity to visit some of the 
colleges. Students would be responsible for choosing which ones they would like to attend. 
Further details of the day can be found via links on the Oxford website. Staff will travel up 
and back with the students and will be based on the university site during the open day and 
contactable by mobile telephone. 
 
https://www.ox.ac.uk/admissions/undergraduate/open-days-and-visits 

https://www.ox.ac.uk/admissions/undergraduate/open-days-and-visits/open-days-registration-form  
 
While not mandatory, students can register their attendance with Oxford to receive 
newsletters and advice for the open day. A few colleges require pre-booking onto tours. 
 
Please note that we will not be running a trip to Cambridge or other universities, however 
students are welcome and encouraged to attend other university open days. They are 
reminded that they should complete absence request forms in advance for independent visits 
to open days in term time. 
 
Please complete the form below and email to enquiries@exetermathematicsschool.ac.uk, 
using ‘Oxford’ as a subject or return the form in hardcopy to reception.   
 
Students in receipt of a 16-19 bursary could be eligible for help towards the costs of the trip. 
Please contact the finance office for more information. 
 
Payments may be made by bank transfer using the details below by Friday 6th June.   
 
Account name:   Exeter Mathematics School 
Account No:       00604421 
Sort code:         30-93-14 
Reference:   Surname of Student + Oxford (e.g. SMITHOXFORD) 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

Liam Cantle 
Assistant Headteacher 
  

https://www.ox.ac.uk/admissions/undergraduate/open-days-and-visits
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Oxford Open Day – Permission Form 
 
 

 Tick 

I give permission for my child to attend the University of Oxford Open Day 
on Wednesday 2nd July: 

 

I have paid £45 by bank transfer:  

 
 
 

Name of son or daughter:  

Subject most interested in:  

Name of parent / guardian:  

Signature of parent / guardian:  

Date:  

 
 
Completed forms to be emailed to enquiries@exetermathematicsschool.ac.uk, 
using ‘Oxford’ as a subject or return the form in hardcopy to reception.   
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